
LOS ALAMOS COUNTY HISTORICAL MUSEUM & SOCIETY

1921 Juniper
Los Alamos, New Mexico 87544

P. O. Box 43 
505-662-6272

May 4, 1979

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino Del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Ms. Gilpin:

We are very pleased that you will be coming to our museum on May 11 
to see the exhibit of your Ranch School photographs which we have 
prepared. Betty Lilienthal informed us that you are expected for 
dinner at her home at 5:30, so we will not delay you. It will be 
a pleasure for us to meet and talk with you for as long as you 
desire. We have no plans to invite the public that afternoon.

We hope that you enjoy our exhibit. We were fortunate to receive a 
grant from the New Mexico Arts Commission to help fund some of our 
expenses. The main reason we have never shown this photographs be­
fore is that we lacked funds for framing. It will be rewarding to 
us to be able to share them with the public at last.

Sincerely yours,/ )

Sharon Scarlett 
Archivist


